Celebration Newsletter





www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: For the Week Beginning 8th November 2021

Dear Parents,

We have been busy this week at Woodside. We hope you enjoy seeing all the lovely activities that each class have completed.

Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher

Certificate Winners

Little Dormice: Riley and Phoebe

Dormice: Everyone Fallow Deer: Archie and Jake Woodpeckers: Tyler and Esmai Red Squirrels: Cormac and Leo









Jake





Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.

Dormice: Skye and Seth Fallow Deer: Callie and Ava Woodpeckers: Ellyn and Max Red Squirrels: Jemima and Carlos





















Little Dormice have been busy making beautiful poppies, building 'a big city', working on great team work and friendships. There have been lots of mark making opportunities. 'I have drawn Christmas dinosaurs and they are all so kind'.









Dormice enjoyed a class trip to the Birds of Prey Centre in Newent. They have been reading Owl Babies and wondered what types of owls live in our local area. They found out all about Barn Owls and Tawny Owls. A member of the public came over to say how well behaved they were so the whole class has had a certificate today.







Woodpeckers have been keeping an eye on COP 26 news in recent weeks. They have decided they want to do something that can support our school to be more energy efficient and have been creating these posters to remind other children and adults to switch off lights and to recycle more









Red Squirrels have been testing materials and their properties in science.





